
Virginia Parks and Recreation Society 

Senior Resource Group 
Friday, August 7, 2015 Hopewell Recreation Center & Phone Meeting 

 

The Meeting was called to order by Aaron Clay at 10:10 a.m. 

Present:  Aaron Clay, Karen Brutsché (phone), Karen Hibbard (phone), Judy Jones, Aaron Reidmiller, June 

Snead 

 Chairperson, Aaron Clay 
 Chair Elect, June Snead 
 Treasurer, Karen Hibbard 
 Secretary (recorder), Karen Brutsché 
 Aaron Reidmiller, SRG Liaison  
 
Minutes from May 29 & June 12 – motion to approve, Judy Jones, second June Snead, all approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: $0.00; Karen will make corrections for member prices and CEU forms on August 10 
 
Old Business:   

 Aaron has the program brochure ready 

 Still attempting to get CEU form from Black Dog Paddle 

 Will move Dr. Millicent McFadden to a morning meeting session time 

 Aaron will pull equipment needed from CEU’s 

 Aaron will firm up room assignments (Kiddie College) 

 Aaron will check with Black Dog Paddle if they need the ballroom 

 Room monitor assignments 

 Registration table – Lisa Blythe, Karen Hibbard 

 Breakfast items – Karen B, juice, snack bars; Judy donating coffee & fixings, June donating water 

 Karen will coordinate with Baker’s Crust as we have more firm numbers 

 Gift cards for speakers (except Russell, Karen & Judy) need 2, $25 cards, 1 check or gift basket 
(value $100 for keynote) 

 Judy will do evaluations 

 Karen H will donate bags, all bring swag to Sept 18 meeting  

 Aaron R contacting a few more potential sponsors 

 Network about programs during lunch – best of the best programs 

 Pricing up to Sept 1, $45; Sept $55; after $65. Students - $20, $30, $40. 
 
New Business:  

 Discussion of Senior games, Lynchburg might be a good location 

 We decided we needed more info to determine is SRG should assist in Newport News 
 
VRPS Report from Aaron R – VRPS up to pre-recession numbers for membership 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m. 


